
 
IMPORTANT 

 

GLENDALE PRIMARY SCHOOL  
 
FIELD TRIP NOTIFICATION 

 
 

 

Field trips are an important part of your child's education at Glendale School.  Trips help to bring education 

alive, make our work more meaningful, and are an essential part of our total curriculum.  The information 

provided below is your notification that your student will be away from the school for a special educational 

experience.   

 

PLEASE SIGN THIS FORM AND RETURN IT TO YOUR CHILD'S TEACHER NO LATER THAN: 

 

 (date)____________________________, 20__ 

 
                                                                                                                                                   Thank You! 

 

TRIP TO:              

DAY/DATE:              

APPROXIMATE DEPARTURE/RETURN TIMES:          

SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS: 

             

             

              

My child, _______________________, has my permission to participate in this field trip with his/her classmates. 

 

        ___________________________ 
        Signature of Parent/Guardian 
 

        ___________________________ 
        Printed Name of Parent/Guardian 
 

        ___________________________ 
        Date 
 

 
The Bedford Schools promote a Tobacco Free Environment so we ask that you refrain from smoking at any school-related event such as a field trip.  

 


